September 19th, 2018

Jeffery Smith
77 Garfield Street
Fort Plain, New York 13339

Dear Jeffery Smith,

It is a pleasure to inform you that CSEA Local 829 has endorsed your
candidacy for Montgomery County Sheriff as recommended by the CSEA
Political Action Committee. This endorsement acknowledges your interests
in the issues affecting workers and your commitment to addressing the needs
of all hard working men and women in Montgomery County. As such, your
endorsement will be made public throughout our local and regional

communications department. We also stand ready to help your campaign in
other ways.

Please contact our Political Action Chairman - Mark Hoffman (518-332-

0659) if you have any questions or if we might be of additional assistance.
Best wishes in your campaign.

Sincerely,

Thad M

Mark Hoffman - CSEA Local 829 Political Action Chairman



